
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
Date: 8/30/2017 1:07:53 PM

Subject: FW: SE4A
Attachments: 2017 SE4A Conference Program FINAL.PDF

That is what Tim Womack told me via the e-mail below. I will re-confirm with him and reply if anything 
different. The final version of their program / agenda is also attached.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
 
From: Page, Hank 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 5:29 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: SE4A
 
Tim Womack (Appalachia) called me this afternoon to confirm that the LG was, in fact, planning / available to 
speak on Monday, September 11, 2017 at the SE4A conference. In looking at the time slot he mentioned that 
morning from 8:45a to 9:20a, they would like for the following people to speak / welcome the crowd during 
that time:

·  Mayor of Greenville
·  Darryl (who would make a few remarks and introduce the LG)
·  LG

 
Darryl, I will also need a picture of you and a short bio to include in their event book.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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